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Dear Sirs,  

It has come to my attention that Professor Candela of your University 
has proposed the creation of "International Center for Animal Law and Policy" 
(ICALP). I have worked with the Professor for a number of years and visited 
your great University to attend conferences and teach classes. You have a great 
base of individuals who are internationally known and respected for their good 
work and amazing students. I strongly support the creation of a Center and 
commend the University for moving in that direction.  

The creation of a Center will build upon this, creating a scholarly focal 
point for all of us working in this area. Professor Candela has proven her 
dedication to this area of law and the creation of a Center will allow a more 
visible platform for the world to see her leadership in the academic world of 
Animal Law.  

Thanks you for your consideration of this important proposal.  

Yours truly,  
 

 
 
David Favre, Professor of Law 
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